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OFFICE OF THE DEAN, STUDENTS’ WELFARE

@ NOTICE

Notice No: CUI/DSW/2016/59 Date: 30.06.2017

The under mentioned students have not submitted their mess fee for the month of April
and May, 2017. The students are directed to contact the Administrative Warden (Boy’s) at
the earliest.

Reallotment of hostel is not being considered at present for listed students.

Dean, 'tudents Welfare

Copy to:
1. PSto Vice Chancellor
PS to Pro Vice Chancellor
PS to Registrar
Administrative Warden (Boys)
System Analyst to upload in the website
Notice Board
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